
SPECIAL TOWN ELECTION 
SEPTEMBER 7, 2021 

221 VOTERS 
 

The Special Town Election was held in the Senior Center, 29 Forest Street on September 7, 
2021, in accordance with the posted warrant. The polls were opened at 7:00am and closed at 
8:00pm. Prior to the opening of the polling place, the following election officers were 
administered the Oath of Office by the Town Clerk: 
 
Warden: Lisa Kularski   Clerks: Carole Ryback 
Tellers: Susan St John   Police Officers: David Churchey 
 Rita Lemieux        Jacob Deschamps 
 Beverly Mimeault 
 Dorothy Revene 
 
The ballot box was publicly opened, declared to be empty and the counter was set at zero. 
Warden Kularski declared the polls open. 
 
The results of the election are as follows: 
 
Municipal Question – Debt Exclusion for Purchase of 63-65 Donovan Rd 
Yes 187 
No 34 
   
 
A true copy, attest: 
 
 
_________________________________________________ 
Tara M Hayes, Town Clerk 
Town of North Brookfield 
September 9, 2021 


